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Contact: Press Coordinator, marchonthebrandywine@hotmail.com; Sharon Silverman 610-793-3968.
AUGUST 4, 2009—FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
INTERVIEWS CAN BE ARRANGED

PHOTOS AVAILABLE ELECTRONICALLY ON REQUEST
Brief: You’re invited to Unionville High School Marching Band Camp! 
WHAT: Unionville High School marching band camp, where 80 or so sweaty, semi-coordinated, casually dressed high school musicians and color guard begin their transformation into the precise, professional, uniformed, synchronized unit that earned them top honors in the 2008 Liberty “A” Division Cavalcade of Bands championship. This year’s amazing show, Steel, features the music of “Tempered Steel,” “Hot, Hot, Hot,” and “Iron Man.”
WHERE AND WHEN: August 17-21 at Chadds Ford Elementary School, 3 Baltimore Pike (US Route 1), Chadds Ford, PA; August 24-25 at Unionville High School, 750 Unionville Rd. (PA Route 82), Kennett Square, PA. All days 8:30 a.m.-4 p.m. Partial field show for parents and friends Wednesday evening August 26 at Unionville High School (time to be announced).
WHY: There are many compelling reasons. Here are a few:
o
Talk about a feel-good story! High school kids and staff give up a chunk of their summer vacation to work hard, help each other, make incredible music, and learn the rewards of striving as a team toward a shared goal. Your audience will love hearing positive things about teenagers.
o
Start covering the band now, and you’ll be able to do follow-up pieces all season long (through late November) and even next spring when the UHS band heads to the Kentucky Derby. 

o
The interview possibilities are endless, from director G. Scott Litzenberg to the color guard, music, and drumline staff, to the two student drum majors, to band and color guard members.

o
Reconnect with your inner “bando.” Maybe you used to be in a marching band…or always wanted to be. Come to band camp and see if you (still) have what it takes to stay in step.

o
Take the opportunity to talk with band staff and parents about the upcoming March on the Brandywine, a Cavalcade of Bands, Inc. adjudicated band competition hosted by Unionville High School on Saturday, October 17, 2009 at 6 p.m. It’s the first time UHS will be hosting a Cavalcade, and it promises to be a festive, family-friendly evening with a full slate of high school marching bands performing in competition. Find out what goes on behind the scenes to make the event a success. 

o
You’ll hear some terrific music! Many of the performers have been part of select regional ensembles. They are serious about their instruments and it shows. Sit back, relax, and enjoy. 

o
 And, if you need any more convincing…we will provide snacks! 

HOW: You MUST contact us via email at marchonthebrandywine@hotmail.com, or call Sharon Silverman, 610-793-3968 to arrange your visit. We will be delighted to work with you to set up a convenient time; however, because so much has to be accomplished in such a short time at band camp, we cannot interrupt the practice schedule to accommodate unnanounced media visits.  
END
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